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THE HOWARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Square, Elford, Tamworth, Staffordshire, B79 9DB


Chief Executive Officer:  Mr Paul Lovern
Headteacher:  Miss R Mills
Telephone:  01827 383292
e-mail:  r.mills@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
e-mail:  howardoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

website:  www.howard.staffs.sch.uk

Dear Parents
Peripatetic Music Lessons

We are delighted to announce that from September 2021, we will be able to offer all children in years 3 – 6 Peripatetic music lessons of either guitar or keyboard/piano.  

We are asking parents to complete the google form (link attached) to express an interest in their child/ren receiving these lessons.  Once we have confirmed numbers we will be able to advise parents of the cost for one year’s tuition.  

Payment would be made in full for these lessons, before they commence, and should your child decide to withdraw from the lessons, we will not be able to provide refunds, due to the school being unable to recover the cost of lessons from Entrust once our agreement has been signed.
We hope the above provides you with the information that you require however, should you require any additional information or have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.
https://forms.gle/VcS2hA8fuc9CmodA7
Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Parkes 

Music Co-ordinator 
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